I RP ‘ LIGHTING - FANS

Update: Department of Energy and Ceiling Fan Light Kits

Recently, the Department of Energy (DOE) changed the requirements for
Ceiling Fan Light Kits with the E26 socket base. Now, LED lamps must be
included with the light kits. New requirements no longer allow the import or
manufacture of these light kits without including LED lamps. As a result of this
new requirement the cost of light kits have increased slightly.

Please refer to the DOE web site for further information:
https://www1.eere.energy.gov/buildings/appliance standards/standards.aspx?productid=10

Manufacturers/suppliers can still continue to sell what they have in their
inventory but they can no longer import or manufacturer ceiling fan light kits
without lamps included. RP Lighting has a number of such light kits in our
inventory that we can still offer. However, the inventory is limited and cannot be
replenished once depleted.

RP Lighting has recently introduced several light kits that now meet the
new requirements by including the E26 base LED lamps. Within this group are
new kits that meet Energy Star listing requirements — 1RP8-ES, 1RP18-ES,
1RP18-SG-ES, 1RP22-ES, 1RP82-ES - in a variety of finishes. Many
configurations are now in-stock and can match up with RP Lighting + Fans
Energy Star Listed ceiling fans to have a complete Energy Star solution.
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